
Appendix 2: Ward Member Consultation 
New Ways of Working  
 

SUBJECT WARD CONSULTATION COUNCILLOR RESPONSE RESPONSE 

New Ways of Working  Ladywood 
 

Email dated 19/03/21 
requesting comments by 
26/03/21 (extended to 
01/04/21) 
 

Cllr Sir Albert Bore – no comments 
received 
 

N/A 

New Ways of Working  Ladywood 
 

Email dated 19/03/21 
requesting comments by 
26/03/21 (extended to 
01/04/21) 
 

Cllr Kath Hartley – no comments 
received   

N/A 

New Ways of Working Newtown 
 
 

Email dated 19/03/21 
requesting comments by 
26/03/21 (extended to 
01/04/21) 
 

Cllr Ziaul Islam – email 30/03/21 –  
“I have read your email & support 
New Ways of Working. Thanks” 

Email dated 30/03/21 - “Many thanks for your 
response; I will include your reply in the 
consultation summary appended to the report” 

 
 


